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Councillor Questions Update

Questions Received

1. A total of 16 questions from Councillors have been received since the last meeting of 
Full Council on 24 November 2015. 

2. In accordance with Paragraph 58 of Part 4 of the Constitution, one of these questions 
was determined to relate to operational matters and was referred to the appropriate 
Associate Director for a response. 

3. One question submitted was subsequently withdrawn. Details of questions submitted 
excluding the withdrawn question, and the order they will be received at the meeting are 
shown at Appendix 1. Responses are included at Appendix 2.

4. A total of 14 remaining non-operational questions were therefore received by the first 
deadline of 9 February 2016, with written responses prepared as attached to this report. 

5. No further questions then were received by the final deadline of 16 February 2016. Had 
any been received they would have received at least verbal responses with written 
responses to follow within five working days of the meeting.

6. In accordance with Paragraph 64 of Part 4 of the Constitution, no more than 20 
supplementary questions may be asked at any one meeting, with no more than 1 
supplementary per question submitted.  As the number of questions received for this 
meeting are fewer than 20, there will be no need to restrict the number of 
supplementary questions to 20. 

7. The Chairman will go through the questions and responses and as is customary, take 
them as read and giving the questioner an opportunity to ask one relevant 
supplementary question for each question submitted. 

Yamina Rhouati, Democratic Governance Manager, 01225 718024, 
yamina.rhouati@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Appendix 1 - Councillor Questions Summary

Appendix 2 - Questions and Responses
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Appendix 1 - Councillor Submitted Questions Summary

Questions will be received in the order listed below.

Questions for Council (attached at Appendix 2)

Ref Questioner Date 
Received

Written or 
Verbal 
Response

Subject Cabinet 
Member/Committee 
Chairman 

16/01 Cllr Jeff 
Osborn

26/10/2015 Written Electoral Registration Cllr Stuart Wheeler

16/02 Cllr Terry 
Chivers

07/01/2016 Written Public 
Consultations(Budget)

Cllr Dick Tonge

16/05 Cllr Jon 
Hubbard

09/02/2016 Written Small Schools Grant Cllr Laura Mayes

16/06 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written Air Quality 
Chippenham/Calne

Cllr Keith Humphries

16/03 Cllr Terry 
Chivers

16/01/2016 Written A350-A3105 
Roundabout

Cllr Philip Whitehead

16/07 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written Vehicle Movements Cllr Toby Sturgis/Cllr 
Keith Humphries

16/08 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written Rawlings 
Green/Riverside

Cllr Toby Sturgis

16/09 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written Cllr Sturgis’ 
whereabouts

Cllr Toby Sturgis

16/10 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written HWB - financial viability 
of hospitals

Cllr Baroness Scott of 
Bybrook OBE

16/11 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written Virgin Care Contract Cllr Baroness Scott of 
Bybrook OBE

16/12 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written Chippenham Skate 
Park

Cllr Baroness Scott of 
Bybrook OBE

16/13 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written On street parking 
consultation

Cllr Philip Whitehead

16/14 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written White lines Cllr Philip Whitehead

16/15 Cllr Chris 
Caswill

09/02/2016 Written NAPC timing Cllr Tony Trotman

Operational Questions (not attached)
Ref Questioner Date 

Received
Response 
Provided

Subject

15/13 Cllr Chris Hurst 9/11/15 10/12/15 
and 
20/01/16)

Parking Meters (Royal Wootton Bassett)


